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NOTICE FOR B.TECH 6
th

 SEMESTER STUDENTS 

 
 

 

For enhancing employability of our students and honing 

their professional skill, this summer, it has been decided 

that training on Soft Skill and Aptitude will be arranged 

for the 6th Semester students [going to be 7th SEM from 

the next session] during the coming summer vacation. 

This Training will be conducted once a week during 

summer recess. Students should meet their HODs for 

finalizing the weekly dates and the same may be 

communicated to the CRTT Cell [through respective 

Departments] latest by 8th June, 2015. 

 

 

______________________ 

            Principal 
 


